
 
From The Church Council 

 
Church Council Contact Information 

Dan Felker President/Elder/Trustee/Legal Rep. (715) 850-2075 
Rick Gipp 1st VP/Elder/Trustee (920) 595-0989 
Scott Tennant 2nd VP/Elder/Trustee (920) 621-9972 
Cheryl Jawort Council Secretary/Legal Rep. (715) 276-3035 
John Francis Treasurer/Legal Rep (414) 640-7736 
Bette Quandt Financial Secretary (715) 853-5809 
 

From The Church Office 
Bulletin Announcements or Monthly Newsletter 

If any member would like to have an announcement inserted in the Weekly 
Bulletin or the Monthly Newsletter:  Please set it up or typed out the way you 
want it to appear and email it to: 

Bulletin Information---taborlutheran@centurytel.net 
(You may leave a legible note on the office desk, please include your name 

and contact information) 
Contact Information-Church Office-(715) 276-7707 or  

James V. (920) 604-8088 
 

Monthly Newsletter Information--janeporubcan@gmail.com 
NOTE:  All submissions MUST be received by Jane at least one full week 

prior to the last Sunday of the Month 
 

***NEW*** 
TABOR WEB PAGE-- www.taborlutheranmountain.org 

  Any Member of Tabor or Emmanuel can now “SPREAD THE NEWS”.  Reach 
out to all the Members and let us know what is happening, what may have 
happened or what will be happening.  Easy to do.  Each week, no later than 
Friday Noon submit your news to Jane Porubcan (janeporubcan@gmail.com.  
Looking for something, need help with a project, club activities, need 
Prayers, suggestions, questions.  Let’s keep Jane busy and let’s keep 
everyone informed! 

Please Keep This Sheet for Future Reference 

  In the event of a “perceived” emergency the Council President and/or a 
  Trustee MUST be notified immediately. 
 
  Members are reminded that they are NOT to attempt repairs, or other 
  jobs on their own WITHOUT PRIOR APPROVAL of the Trustees. 


